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Republic of ﬂJ_B Philippines
Department of Education

Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
Re: Division Memorandum No. 238, s. 2025
(September 4, 2025)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CID & SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors & OIC - PSDS
Heads, Public Elementary Schools
All Other Concerned

1. In connection with Division Memorandum No. 238, s. 2025, this office
informs all concerned that the Conduct of the 2025 Division
Mathematics Challenge for Elementary (Elimination Round) is
rescheduled on October 8, 2025 due to possible landfall of Typhoon
Opong.

2. The District Math Coordinator designated in each elimination center
shall claim the test materials on October 7, 2025 at 1:00 PM at the
Division Office. Likewise, submit the results on the conduct of the
activity on October 9, 2025.

3. For information and guidance.

JOSE L. DONSILLO, CESO V
S??ools Division Superintenden'g 5

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
Landline: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph
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